CHANGING LIVES

Jon Kennedy

Isleton City Manager

Hello Mr. Kennedy,

Following our discussion regarding the current project agreements between the City of
Isleton and the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency (SHRA), a mutual
decision was made to cancel the City Park and Gazebo Restroom Project, the Main Street
Rehabilitation and Streetscape Project and the Wilson Park Rehabilitation Project. This
letter serves as formal notification that these projects have been cancelled as of the date

of this letter.

Please let us know if you would like to revisit funding these or other projects in a future
Action Plan.

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding this decision.

Thank you,

Stephanie Green,
Program Manager, Federal Programs

Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency
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